
December 2023

Dear Morris Hills High School Community,

The purpose of this communiqué is one of information sharing. A goal of mine when I became
Principal of Morris Hills High School was to establish an Elective and AP Fair for our students. The
scheduling process is one of the most important tasks students and educators undertake each
year in schools. I feel it is extremely important for our students to be educated about our elective
classes and AP classes before sitting down with their guidance counselors to map out their
schedule for the next school year.

I am very pleased to announce that the tenth annual Morris Hills High School Elective and AP Fair
will be held on January 5, 2024 in the Main Gym during all three lunch blocks.

Table space, information, artifacts, handouts, and representatives will be present for all elective
classes and all AP classes offered at Morris Hills High School. The purpose of this program is to
give students an opportunity to learn more about elective classes and AP classes offered at Morris
Hills High School before selecting their classes for the 2024 – 2025 school year.

Morris Hills High School advocates a sound educational program to meet the unique needs and
interests of all of its students. Strong community ties, the nurturing and support of its staff, the
provision of a curriculum to meet the needs of every student regardless of ability or background,
and a safe and effective learning environment are the cornerstones of Morris Hills High School.
Our elective and AP offerings stand central to many of our professional efforts here. The Elective
and AP Fair will highlight these offerings for our students and help them better navigate the waters
during the scheduling process.

I encourage all students to attend the Elective and AP Fair on January 5, 2024 and learn more
about all the wonderful course offerings at Morris Hills High School.

In the Spirit of Partnership,

Todd M. Toriello, Ed.D.
Principal


